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Date:  January 12, 2023  

To: Building Division, City of Puyallup 

Re: Comment Notice, Permit Application #PRCNC20220958 (January 10, 2023) 
 
 
City of Puyallup Permit Center, 
 
In regards to your January 10, 2023 Comment Notice for Permit Application #PRCNC20220958, below is 
each review comment with the requested response, for your consideration. 
 

Building Review   (Reviewed By: David Leahy, (253)435-3618, DLeahy@PuyallupWA.gov) 

• Drew came and talked to me this morning 1/9/2023 and said they were going to submit plan 

changes to the material being installed in the bathroom areas around the water closets and 

urinals so new plans depicting those changes would be resubmitted very soon.  

 

Response: 

The following items have been updated and clouded on the drawings set. 

Added interior wall base, added interior stainless steel paneling for compliance with IBC 

1209.2.2. 

A5.1 INTERIOR ELEVATIONS – Elevations 1-12 revised to add 6” pre-finished aluminum 

wall base to all interior walls; see Modifications to the Specifications for product information.  

Elevations 1-9, 12 revised to replace interior fiber cement interior wall paneling with 48”h 

stainless steel interior finish panels around toilets and urinals; see Modifications to the 

Specifications for product information. 

A7.1 SCHEDULES – Interior / Exterior wall assemblies revised to note added stainless steel 

paneling interior wall finish, where occurs (interior elevations A5.1). 

A8.2 DETAILS – detail 9/A8.2 revised to illustrate added interior pre-finish aluminum wall 

base. 

A8.3 DETAILS – details 1, 2, 9 revised to illustrate added stainless steel interior paneling; 

detail 12 revised to illustrate added interior pre-finish aluminum wall base. 

 

Regards, 

 

Jeff Wandasiewicz | Principal, AIA 

C: (206) 383-7341 
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